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Sophie Stählin to blog on
Swissblawg

LALIVE associate Sophie Stählin is the new contributor of Swissblawg, a

widely read legal blog featuring articles on recent Swiss Federal Supreme

Court decisions and other developments in Swiss law. As a Swiss qualified

lawyer, Sophie will be mainly commenting on decisions in French in criminal

and criminal procedural law.

The firm’s lawyers regularly contribute their knowledge to key publications

around the world covering a wide number of topics. Please see the full list of

publications here.


